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I support the amendments proposed by the current auditor.  It is imperative that the 
auditor, like the CIC is supposed to be, be independent.  I worked with Steve March 
when he was auditor as a volunteer and staff.  Audits ensure that taxpayer funds are 
well spent and citizens receive the services they need.  Auditors are part of the checks 
and balances.  This office must be truly independent and not controlled by the chairs 
office as the Citizens Involvement Committee has become.        
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